

June 9, 2021

Called to Order at 7:03PM

Present; John, Amy, George, Terri, Melinda, and Dawn

President's Report

Building Six roof is complete, Nine is being done this week and ten next week. We have had rain delays but so far, no complaints.

Dawn has a call in to the lawn service, they are using weed whackers to cut sections of lawn, so they don't have to try to get the mower in those spaces, missing sections, and scalping areas. The supervisor will come with them this week.

Treasurer's Report

Only one past due account this month.

May Meeting Minutes were read and Amy motioned to accept as read, second by George. Minutes were accepted as read.

Old Business;

Boat Dock/Storage Issues - after the meeting with interested Boaters there were still quite a few unregistered boats, kayaks, and storage spaces.

[REDACTED]

[REDACTED]

[REDACTED]

[REDACTED]

[REDACTED]

[REDACTED] kayaks chained to the light pole and buried chain.

All currently using spaces/docks but did not come for registration. Melinda will draft letters for Dawn to send.

Melinda and Amy will make up a list of docks and storage spaces which are missing numbers for Clay. Clay will make new signs. They will also make a final list of docks and their condition for Clay to either fix or take out of the lake.

Should we mark a Storage space to keep for Maintenance? Currently Clay has a borrowed trailer to move dirt and other landscaping supplies around.

There is a pile of pipe in the storage area, maybe left by Rick Bowman, ask Clay if we should keep it?
Maybe for the kayak rack?

Dawn will also send another letter to [REDACTED] about the car and boat.

New Business:

Terri would like to buy some new playground equipment and pool furniture. Dawn will look for playground equipment and Terri will look for furniture.

Ask Clay to install rope light on the signs.

Amy asked if we should either set a date for the annual meeting or tell co-owners we are postponing it. It looks like all Covid restrictions will be lifted soon so there's no reason we can't meet inside. If we want to meet in August, we must get letters out soon. It was decided to plan for August and go ahead with the letters if restrictions are still in place and we can't make quorum we can just cancel at that time and hold off until next year.

Motion to adjourn 8:50 by George, second by Terri. Meeting adjourned at 8:50PM

Respectfully submitted,

Terri Morioka